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S3 PARENT / CARER EVENING 
Tuesday 7th February 

MID-TERM HOLIDAY 
Friday 10th & Monday 13th February 

STAFF INSET DAY (4) 
Tuesday 14th February 

P7 DANCE SHOW 
Thursday 16th February 

PREFECT APPLICATION     

PROCESS BEGINS 
Monday 20th February 

HT SURGERY 
Monday 27th February 

 
  
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
   
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
   
 

 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
   

 
 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

S3 Parent / Carer evening 

 
Our S3 Parent and Carer evening will take place on Tuesday 7th of 
February. The online booking system via SchoolCloud is currently 
open for bookings. These evenings provide an excellent opportunity 
to speak with your young person’s teachers about their progress. At 
the end of the evening (7pm), there will be a short 10-minute 
presentation on the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the 
Child (UNCRC) in the tiered seating area, everyone is welcome to 
attend. If this falls outside your appointment times and you would like 
to receive some information on the UNCRC please contact myself via 
the school office for further correspondence. Due to the start of our 
building works, the school car park is unavailable, so please allow 
time for parking out with this area. We look forward to seeing you 
there. 

 
 

Mid-term holiday and INSET day 

 
As a reminder, our school is closed on Friday 10th, Monday 13th (both 
holidays) and Tuesday 14th February (INSET day) to all young people. 
 
 
 
 Harris Study Portal 

 
A reminder our Harris ‘Study Portal’ is now live. The portal is targeted towards those completing 
senior phase exams and brings a selection of resources together to help our pupils on this 
journey. The portal can be accessed here Harris Study Portal (google.com). 
 

https://sites.google.com/dd.glow.scot/harris-study-portal/home

